Secretary Campaign for Education (CE) Kathmandu, Nepal

Dear Sir,

Please be advised that Nepal Children Education fund (US Taxpayer ID: 51-0424140) will be providing a grant fund for educational and financial assistance to the students selected by CE for the academic year 2019/20 through 2022/23. We will plan on supporting around 100-120 students a year. The final amount of grant will be dependent on our budget and the quality of applications received; but we will continue supporting existing students till they complete grade 12 as long as they meet our renewal requirements.

Heven Lustig Steven Lustig

CFO

Nepalese Children's Education Fund, Inc.

PO Box 380061 Cambridge, MA 02238-0061 USA

Email: contact@nepalchildren.org

http://www.nepalchildren.org/